
 

 
TOWN OF SHERMAN 

SCHOOL BUILDING COMMITTEE 

REGULARL BI-WEEKLY MEETING 

MONDAY, July 21, 2025  

12:00 PM 

VIA ZOOM 

 
 

 

The regularly scheduled bi-weekly meeting of the School Building Committee to 

be held on Monday, July 21, 2025 @ 12:00 PM has been cancelled. The School 

Building Committee will resume its regular schedule with the next meeting taking 

place on Monday, August 4, 2025 at 12:00 PM.    

 


